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729 Series – Procedural Change from OHA Medical Processing Unit 

 
Effective October 1, 2020, please do the following whenever you submit an OHP 729 
form to a provider: 
 

 Ensure all procedure codes approved for payment are listed on the form(s). 
 Email the completed form(s) to OHA.FFSOHPClaims@odhsoha.oregon.gov 

 
 
This process applies to all OHP 729 forms, including the OHP 729, OHP 729B, OHP 
729C, OHP 729D, OHP 729E, OHP 729F and OHP 729G form. 
 
 
If you do not email the OHP 729 form(s) with requested codes to OHA, your provider's 
payment will be delayed until we receive the form(s). 
 
 
This change will allow OHA to match OHP 729 forms to submitted claims and ensure 
that OHA only pays for codes authorized by the worker. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact: TANF.Policy@dhsoha.state.or.us 
 
TANF Analyst Hour Information and Q&A can be located at the following link: 
http://www.dhs.state.or.us/caf/ss/tanf/analyst_hour.html 


